
 
 
 

TO:  Parents/Guardians of Fort Worth Academy of Fine Arts Students 
 

RE:  FOSTER CARE AND MILITARY CONNECTED STUDENTS 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

The Texas Legislature requires that Fort Worth Academy of Fine Arts collect data regarding the 
foster care status of all students enrolled in Fort Worth Academy of Fine Arts (SB 833).  In 
addition, Fort Worth Academy of Fine Arts is required to collect data regarding students who are 
Military Connected (SB 525). 

 

 
If either of the two following items applies to your student, please complete and return this form to 
your student’s school as soon as possible: 

 
FOSTER CARE: 

 

Is your student currently in the conservatorship of the Department of Family and Protective 
Services? 

□ Yes (please check) 

 

Student’s Name (please print):    
 

Please attach a copy of the Texas DFPS Placement Authorization Form (Form 2085) or a court 
order that designates the student is in foster care. 

 

 
MILITARY CONNECTED: 

 

1.   Is your student a dependent of a member of the United States military serving in the 
Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps, or Coast Guard on active duty? 

□ Yes (please check) 

2.   Is your student a dependent of a member of the Texas National Guard (Army, Air Guard, or 
State Guard)? 

□ Yes (please check) 

3.   Is your student a dependent of a member of a reserve force of the United States military 
(Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps, or Coast Guard)? 

□ Yes (please check) 
 

 
 

If you checked any of the above: 
 

Student’s Name (please print):      Grade: _____ 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature:   _________________________________   Date: _____________ 


